My name is Gerhard (Gery) Sawall and I love Moose Lake. I am willing to serve as a member at large. 
My family has owned property since 1962 and I have been coming to Moose Lake my whole life. My wife Laurie and I have been blessed to have lived on County Road C since 1992.  We have 4 sons, 2 daughters in laws and 2 grandkids who love to join us here. We love the lake and love doing many water activities: kayaking, paddle boarding, swimming, waterskiing and tubing. We enjoy the current balance between slow-no-wake and boating. 

I have been on the board as an at large member for the past few years. I believe in working together for the common good of the Lake with open communication and sharing of ideas through respectful conversation. 

I regret I will not be able to attend the meeting as I will be out of town. 

